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Assembly THIS Thursday 
Everyone is very welcome to attend the school 
assembly this Thursday 17th November at 2.45pm. 

P&C News 
Election: Cake stall/Egg & bacon rolls/Raffle 

 
to all our helpers on Saturday. 
Everything from donations of baked 

goods, stall helpers and to Abbey & Holly’s 
grandfather for organising the barbeque - 
made the day a success. It was all very much 
appreciated and of course expertly organised 
by the fabulous Shirley! 
The stall profit was $ 488.15. The raffle was 
drawn by Peter Scott, the Principal on Monday 
morning and he drew out ticket numbers Pink L 
13 & 22. The lucky prizewinners are:   
1st S. Blandford and 2nd Pat Tilston. 
Thank you also to Harvey Norman for donating 
our 1st Prize of the deluxe knife set. 
 

         Spring Into School          
The last kinder orientation is next week  
 Tues 22nd November - 9.15am to 1.15pm in 

the Infants Classroom (then usual class) 
Please remember if your child can’t attend the above sessions 

– we are happy to make alternative arrangements! 
 

Orientation Class today 
2017 Kindergarten children spent their morning in 
Mrs Barrett’s classroom learning all about the 
school routine, reading groups, making artworks 
linked to storytime and maths games. Our class 
were delighted to share their room with our 
newcomers and are looking forward to them 
becoming part of our class in 2017. 
 
Orienteering This Friday at Gosling Creek-Primary 
The Primary class will be going orienteering this 
Friday 18th November at Gosling Creek with the 
Goldseekers Orienteering Club. Students can either 
come to school as normal or be dropped at the 
middle carpark at Gosling Creek, off Bargwana 
Road, at 10:15 am. Mr Scott can transport students 
from school to Gosling Creek, if needed. The day 
finishes at 1:30pm when students will return to 
school by car. We are looking for one or two 
parents who are able to assist in returning students 
to school at this time. 
Students will need to wear their sports uniform 
and bring their morning tea and water. They will 
have lunch when they return to school and will be 
able to order. 

Please return the attached permission note by this Thursday 17th 
November. 

 
Scripture Puppet Show 
Next Monday there will be a scripture puppet show 
in place of scripture on Tuesday. Students who 
would normally attend scripture will go to the 
puppet show in the BER. 
This will be our last scripture activity for the year. 
 
Mrs PE on Leave 
Mrs PE in on leave until Monday 28th November 
and Mrs Pulling will be relieving for her. As Mrs 
Pulling is already here on a Monday and Tuesday 
she will do this day each Wednesday. 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2016 
• SWIMMING TOMORROW-Wed 16 November 
• Assembly: THIS Thurs 17 Nov 
• Spring into School-Next Session: Tues 22 Nov 

Including Kinder Orientation-9.15am to 1.15pm 
• Orienteering – Primary Class only: Fri 18 Nov 
       
 

                Canteen:Jenny Annetts this Fri Nov 18       
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 15th November 2016 Term 4 Week 6 
Primary Excursion Report 

The primary students had a fantastic time on the 
excursion and were incredibly well behaved. 
Students can bring in a thumb drive so that they can get 
a copy of the photos we took if they wish. 
 
  “From the Harbour Bridge we could see the ferries, the 
Opera House and a cruise that had water slides on it.” 
Chelsea 
 
 “At the Rocks it was amazing to see how small the 
houses were and how cramped it was.”     Devlin 
 
“We had a great time in the waves at Manly Beach.” 
Toby 
 
“The accommodation was comfortable and we were 
well looked after by Nikki.”       Brooke 
 
“The ferry ride was fun and we could see the Opera 
House.”        Erjan 
 
“We were amazed by how small the Endeavour was.” 
Lawson 
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Canobolas Public School  Fete – this Sunday 20th Nov 
Canobolas Public School Fete and Family Fun Day at the school from 10.00am to 
3.00pm with the proceeds going to the School P&C Committee.                                

Lots of things to do including giant slide, face painting, vintage games, craft corner, 
jewellery & more.  There are also $15.00 kids unlimited activity tickets!!!! 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Chamber Music Series  - Concert 3 

THIS Friday 18th November @ 6.30pm 
Tickets$25 adult, $20 concession 

Tickets include concert, wine & canapés 
Tickets available at the ORC Admin 

Or http://tinyurl.com/h2mtc14 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

LUMINOSITY FESTIVAL - Orange Botanic Gardens 
Festival of Art, Music, Dance & Light Fri Nov 25th – Event kicks 
off at 6.30pm with entertainment, food stalls and more……. 

A celebration for everyone in our community and an alcohol free event 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
School holiday vacation care: 
French to You & School Holiday Care 
Nancy Dion McGreal @ Millthorpe School of Arts 
From: 19th – 23rd December, then 9th –  20th January, week days 
Hours: 8.30am to 4.00pm. The cost is $50.00 per day. 
Registered carer and can offer Child Care Benefit. 
Contact details:  0403 639 085, 
frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare@gmail.com or visit the face book page 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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